
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Friday 

March 15, 2024 
 

 
 Any of our Muslim students who are fasting are welcome to come to the library for eating time during 

the month of Ramadan. 
 The gathering space and the gym will be CLOSED at lunch today, due to a shortage of supervisors. 
 The art room will be open today at lunch time for students needing to finish their art projects. 
 Chess Club is happening at lunch in the library. 
 New Exploratories will start on the first day back from spring break. Please listen closely to hear 

where you will be going:  

 BEARS: currently in Art will go to Outdoor Ed 

 OWLS: currently in Music will go to Woodwork 

 EAGLES: currently in Woodwork will go to Dance/Drama 

 WOLVES: currently in Outdoor Ed will go to Music 

 RABBITS: currently in Home Ec will go to Art 

 ELKS: currently in Dance/Drama will go to Home Ec 

 

 Boys grade 7 and 8 rugby will continue with a practice session on the Thursday (April 4th) of our 
return from spring break. Boys grade 6 and girls (all grades) please stay tuned upon said return for 
updates on teams. 

 Field hockey and badminton information and practice sessions will begin in our first week back as 
well. 
 

 


